MINUTES

CITY OF SUWANEE

PUBLIC ARTS COMMISSION (PAC) MEETING
Thursday, January 7, 2010, 5:30 p.m.

Suwanee City Hall

Attending:

Commission Members: Dick Goodman, Cherie Heringer, Vickie Johnson, Alison Starnes (Linnea Miller, Earl Mitchell, and Jim Rodeghiero – absent)

Staff: Denise Brinson

Call to Order/Introduction of New PAC Member

Dick Goodman called the meeting to order at 6 p.m.  Denise Brinson reported that the City Council appointed two PAC members at the December City Council meeting.  Dick Goodman is returning and Cherie Heringer will be joining the commission as a new member.  Cherie is the Arts Director of The Academy of the Arts at Perimeter Church and is a resident of Village Grove subdivision.

Approval of November 5, 2009 Meeting Minutes
Vickie Johnson moved to accept the minutes from the November 5, 2009 meeting as presented (Alison Starnes 2nd).  Motion carried 4-0.

Adoption of Agenda

Vickie Johnson moved to accept the agenda as presented (Alison Starnes 2nd).  Motion carried 

4-0.

Chair/Vice-Chair Selection

Group decided to table the selection until the February meeting.

Suwanee Arts Partnership (SAP) Update

Denise Brinson reported that the SAP had their first meeting of the new year on January 5, 2010.  They have begun the planning for the “Arts in the Park” event to take place on April 24, 2010.  They are the primary organizing committee for the event working closely with city staff (primarily Amy Doherty and Toni Shrewsbury).

Project Updates

New City Hall Public Art

Denise Brinson reported that the artwork is being re-fabricated and is on target to be installed late January or February 2010 with the “unveiling” presentation/lecture to take place early/mid March.  

Regions Bank

No new/additional information to report.

North Gwinnett Arts Association

Vickie Johnson reported that an interest survey has been conducted and the data is being compiled.  An initial membership meeting is scheduled for the evening of February 25, 2010 at Suwanee City Hall.  They will be looking for a regular location for their meetings once the group is established.
SculpTour Program

Downtown Locational Master Plan Draft

Group decided to wait until the February meeting to discuss as Linnea Miller and Earl Mitchell were the primary PAC members who created the draft locations.

SculpTour Sponsor Brochure

Denise Brinson presented a draft sponsorship brochure for review by the PAC (see attached).  The PAC had some minor suggestions that will be incorporated into the brochure.

Vickie Johnson moved to adjourn (Alison Starnes 2nd).  Motion carried 4-0.  Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m.

Minutes taken by Denise Brinson.
